CODY SHOOTING COMPLEX
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
OCTOBER 9, 2019

President Otis Smith called the meeting to order at 6 p.m. He asked all to read
the September Meeting minutes and there being no corrections asked for a
motion to accept. Motion to accept was made by VP Milt Allen and seconded by
Director Pete Kneip. The motion passed unanimously.

Old Business: Governor’s Cup Shoot finances were provided. The club netted
$8522.26. There is no definite word yet if the shoot plans on returning next year.
The rifle range safety light system extension to the silhouette range is still
progressing.

New Business: Thanks were expressed to Milt Allen and Ugo Carrafa for repairing
rifle range target frames. Tiger has been approached to provide estimate for
laying gravel in front of rifle range benches to help mitigate mud on range
concrete paths. Thanks were expressed to Katie for cleaning rifle range
clubhouse. Frank provided an update on painting projects. Michael Hahn, a
member from Minnesota, generously sent a $200.00 donation to the club. A
thank you card was forwarded. Katie is in the process of redoing range use
agreement. Discussion about Skeet Field #2 walkway. Has been this way for many
years. Plans are to saw it and repair without having to repour a new pad. Ugo
was approached by members who wish to practice 3-gun shooting. Discussion
about where and when this could occur. It was decided that pistol bays could be
utilized provided there was no conflict with Sporting Clay facility.

There being no further business, a motion to adjourn was made by VP Milt Allen
and seconded by Director Pete Kneip. All voted in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Otis Smith, President Bob Posner, Secretary






